CAA Treasurers Report 2012/2013
Once again my apologies for not being able to attend. Unfortunately family commitments have prevented me from attending the AGM.
I’m once again indebted to Geoff Jones who deals with the membership transactions. Thanks to his efforts in gathering the subscriptions on my behalf, and the willingness of CAA members to pay the fees, the bank account balance remains healthy.
The important figures this year are:
Current balance (statement 14/3/13)




£1904.21
Payments made but will appear on next statement (14/6/2013)

ECF Affiliation Fees





£58

ECF Yearbook entry 





£36

Payment David Sedgwick




£20

Payments yet to be claimed (will be paid out of current account when an invoice is received - estimate):

Chess Scotland Affiliation Fees



£40
Effective balance (current account)




£1750.21
As I mentioned above the cash component of the CAA Accounts is held by Geoff. He will report on that separately.
This year’s balance is down on last year’s figures largely owing to a one-off payment to Lara, as agreed at last year’s AGM.

Once again the level of funds is healthy, so as per last year, I’m recommending that CAA fees be frozen at the current rates.

My personal circumstances are such that it could be that I’ll be based in Germany until possibly 2016. It seems sensible that the CAA have a UK based Treasurer and therefore I’ve decided to step aside. I realise that this decision has come at fairly short notice, so I am willing to continue for another year (or phase out over the next 12 months) to allow a willing volunteer to take the job on.
My best wishes to you all.

Wilf Arnold  - Treasurer CAA
